
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Dear Friends, 
Lovely greetings and appreciation from all of us at Omega School. I am overjoyed to bring you 
the long-awaited news of the re-opening of schools here in Uganda. The government finally 
allowed for all classes to return on January 10th 2022. It was so exciting to see children report 
back one by one so that a total of 94 attended on the 10th and each day the number increased 
until the 28th when children abounded to the tune of 452 students. It a blessing to see school life 
return after (for some students) two years of closure. Children are now back to serious lessons. 
When the government declared a lockdown in March 2020, the school routine was adversely 
affected; children went home lacking teacher supervision and lessons. Since their return, more 
effort has been applied to see them gain what they had missed. 
Our heartfelt appreciation is humbly submitted to all of you for all the prayers and financial 
support given out of love. We are very grateful and ready to get back to work.  
Since our term one begun, we are carrying out COVID 19 preventive measures as below; 
•Checking body temperature for all people present at school on a daily basis. 
•Carrying out sanitization. 
•Ensuring that hand washing is done from the various washing facilities. 
•Ensuring that masks are worn by all people in the school. 
•Ensuring social distance at all times. 
We seek more of your prayers for the protection of children and 
teachers from diseases mostly covid. At the moment the country is 
fully open and people are free to carry on their day to day work  
Our prayers are with you and may the hand of God keep you safe.                               
Fred Tumwebaze

February 

2022

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by February 15th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Update on Rebecca 
We are pleased to inform you all that Rebecca has faired well throughout these tough 
times.  She was able to continue her studies in 2021.  From Fred:  I am glad to bring 
you an update on Rebecca that she finished her course and graduation was held on 27th 
August 2021 via zoom and T.V.  We are very thankful to her sponsors for this great 
achievement for Rebecca. May the Lord bless you big.  Construction on her house will be 
in a later newsletter and now that day to day work continues, letters can go out from her and all 
the sponsored children.  Thanks to all sponsors for your patience in regards to this.
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